	CONSULTATION SUMMARY 



	

	Case reference number(s) 

	2015/3242/P


	Case Officer: 
	Application Address: 

	Kate Phillips


	189 King's Cross Road 

London  

WC1X 9DB



	Proposal(s)

	Two storey rear extension (lower ground floor and upper ground floor) following demolition of existing rear extension; mansard roof extension to provide additional living space for top floor flat; raising height of chimney; alterations to shopfront and alterations to openings.




	Representations 



	Consultations: 
	No. notified


	6
	No. of responses


	1


	No. of objections

No of comments

No of support
	1

0

0

	Summary of representations 

(Officer response(s) in italics)


	The owner/occupier of the first floor flat at 189 Kings Cross Road has objected to the application on the following grounds:

· Would like to know how will affect their property 

Officer comment:

The respondent has been directed towards the plans on the website and a summary of the works has been given. 

The proposed rear extension would only affect the lower ground and upper ground floors of the building, although it would be visible from the 1st floor, looking down. The mansard roof would be erected on top of the building and the changes to the shopfront would only impact on the upper ground floor unit.  

The application includes alterations to the windows on the building, which would affect the first floor unit. At the front the WC/shower room window would be removed and at the rear, the size of the rear-facing windows would change. 

It is not considered that these changes would significantly impact on the future occupiers of the first floor unit; however, ultimately this is an issue for discussion between the tenant and the landlord. 



	Recommendation:- 

Grant planning permission




